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29 July 2019 
 
 
Dear Colleague, 
 
E-CINS Update 
 
I wish to take this opportunity to thank you for your support to date in working on the E-
CINS information sharing and case management system and reaffirm my commitment to 
the future development of E-CINS.   
 
As you may be aware there have recently been significant changes to the senior 
management team at Cleveland Police and we are awaiting clarification as to who will be 
the Police lead on E-CINS before moving forward through the E-CINS steering group.  
 
The OPCC has however taken advantage of this time to review the project and the 
project manager has held a number of discussions across agencies to determine progress 
to date. This review has included: 

- An assessment of the benefits (enclosed) for using the system for the processes 
that are currently utilising E-CINS 

- An assessment of the current risks associated with using the system from the 
processes currently being utilised. These include factors such as management of 
information, system administration and stakeholder buy in 

- Identification of new areas of work that agencies have requested that E-CINS 
could provide improvements across agencies 

- Review of the existing Terms of Reference for the Steering Group and project 
governance 
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As a result of the above there are a number of areas that would benefit from discussion 
with the Steering Group which will be rescheduled for 7th October, if you have anything 
specifically that you would like to raise that has not been captured then please contact 
Denise Holian who is the project manager within my office at 
Denise.Holian@cleveland.pnn.police.uk or 01642 301443. 
 
Yours sincerely  

 
Barry Coppinger 
Police and Crime Commissioner for Cleveland 
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